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Class 6

This week Class 6 took part in a science workshop taken by the National Physics Laboratory (NPL),
as part of Science Week. They were tasked with investigating whether their dominant or
non-dominant hand has the fastest reaction time. Their data was gathered from catching a falling
ruler, taking accurate measurements of their reaction times. They soon worked out that it was
important to take many measurements and then find the average. We were all surprised to find
out, it was their non-dominant hand that was actually the quickest overall!


